
 

 

31
st

 March, 2020 

 

To,  

 

Department of Corporate Services- Listing, 

The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

25
th

 Floor, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001.  

 

 

Ref: Scrip Code No.507474 

 

Sub:  Intimation of closure of Trading Window 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

 

This is to inform you that pursuant to the provisions of the Securities And Exchange Board of 

India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and the Company’s code of conduct 

for regulating, monitoring and reporting of trading by Insiders, the Trading Window for 

dealing in the Equity Shares of the company by Designated Persons, is closed from April 1, 

2020 upto the completion of 48 hours after the declaration of the  Audited Financial Results 

of the company for the quarter/year ended March 31, 2020. 

 

 

Kindly take the above information in your record. 

 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Kothari Fermentation and Biochem Limited 

 

 

 
 

(Kavita Tanwar) 

Company Secretary 


